NRCExecSec Resource

From:

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 11:01 PM

To: NRCExecSec Resource; oca_wev@nrc.gov

Subject: [External_Sender] Monticello Nuclear Plant Outage - Covid Risk to On-Site Employees

Dear Ms. Vietti-Cook and Mr. Adams

The outage at the Monticello (MN) Nuclear Plant begins in two weeks. The current on-site employees who run the plant have
not all been vaccinated creating a large risk with the hundreds of contracted workers from around the country who are
showing up already in preparation of this outage. Why Electrical Plant On-Site Workers have not been prioritized for Covid
vaccines needs to be addressed now - please. Electricity is not a luxury anymore - IT IS A NECESSITY in our country. Thank you
for your consideration in bringing this critical issue to the forefront of of our Health Department and any/all other
departments making decisions in regards to the distribution of vaccines.

Sincerely, Paula Jelen





